Announcement of The Office of Trade Competition Commission of Thailand
Subject: Policy of Not Accepting Any Kind of Gifts and Gratuities from
Performing Duties (No Gift Policy)

Fiscal Year B.E. 2567

The Office of Trade Competition Commission of Thailand recognizes
the importance of fostering a culture, values, and guidelines that are appropriate for officers
to adhere to and practice regarding giving or receiving gifts, gratuities or any other benefits from
performing their duties, in order to prevent acts that affect the use of power to benefit oneself
or others, which is in line with the government’s policy under the National Reform Plan
on Prevention and Suppression of Corruption and Misconduct.

Therefore, to express the intention to oppose corruption in all forms, as well as
to promote morality, ethics, and honesty in work, which results in transparency in the operation
of the agency according to good governance principles, it is announced that the Office of Trade-
Competition Commission of Thailand is an agency where all officers do not accept any kind
of gifts and gratuities before, during or after performing their duties, which will result in
corruption and misconduct. We will jointly create attitudes and values that are good in
performing their duties with morality, transparency, faimess and compliance until they become
a culture of integrity of the organization. We will not engage in actions that are
a conflict of interest between personal and public interests. Executives and supervisors at all
levels will act as good role models, as well as supervise and take care of the officers under
their supervision to act correctly, and comply with the measures to prevent corruption and

misconduct strictly.

This announcement is made for your knowledge and strict compliance.

Announce on 2 January B.E. 2567
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(Asst.Prof.Visanu Vongsinsirikul)

Secretary General of the Trade Competition Commission



